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Happy New Year!  We hope Father Christmas visited and a good time was had by all.
This term we are basing our activities on a selection of books.
These are: commencing

6th January – Stickman

13th and 20th January – the Magical Forest

27th January – There’s a Dragon in your Book

3rd February – Smartest Giant in Town

10th February – Scarecrow’s Wedding

Further details on the activities we hope to do are on the wall in the entrance hall.

Due to circumstances beyond our control, we have had to change our email address with immediate effect. Our new email is info@timtin.co.uk and we would appreciate if you could use this email in any communication you may have with us in the future. We do not know how much longer we will be able to access the old email address, and therefore we may not be able to read or answer emails to that address. Thank you for your co-operation.

Please return your child’s diary to their tray for this terms updates. For new parents, you will find a diary for your child appearing in their tray over the next couple of weeks. As you are aware, our diaries are not a daily record of activities, but are hopefully a joint record of the things your child enjoys doing and things they are learning both at home and at TimTin. It will have a sheet in it each term with details of what we are working on at TimTin for your child’s next steps. It also has a space for you to fill in what you have noticed at home. In addition to this, a few times during the term we will add photographs and details of an activity they have been doing at TimTin. We would love it if you could do the same, and add photographs and examples of things your child does at home. Please feel free to email the photos and comments to info@timtin.co.uk if you are unable to do this yourself. We are happy to print them off and add them to the diary.
If your children received new hats, gloves, scarves, slippers or wellington boots for Christmas, please ensure they are named before they bring them to playgroup. The same is true for any toys they bring in to show us. While we love to see them, we cannot always keep track of them in the setting, and cannot guarantee they will not be damaged if a child wants to keep them in the room to play with. We do encourage children to take care of the items they play with, but accidents do happen.
So on we go to another term of fun, new experiences and learning!
TimTin Playgroup & Kids Club Tel. 01526 378627


